
 

   

 

 

 

Attention Seniors: A representative from the Admissions Office of Mount Saint Mary College will be 

here Thursday, December 5th for an “Instant Admit Day.”  If you are interested in applying for or have 

already applied to Mount Saint Mary College and would be interested in meeting the representative, 

please stop in the 11/12 guidance office to sign up and find out the requirements. 

We will be having a one day Pre-Black Friday Sale at the Warrior Pride School Store, tomorrow, 

Friday, November 22, 2019.  There will be 50% off all DV Apparel and merchandise.  Only cash and 

checks are accepted.  Stop by for early holiday gifts. 

                                                                                            
 
Peer Buddies will meet in R16 on Friday until 4:30 PM. Please bring gym clothing. All are welcome. 
 
Anyone interested in helping with the bathroom paint project can sign up with Mrs. Thompson in 
M6.  Sign-ups will end next Monday, November 25th. 
 
Senior baby photos for the yearbook are due before Thanksgiving break. Photos can be delivered 
to the box in the cafeteria or emailed to dvhspayearbook@gmail.com. 
Yearbooks are on sale now. Order your yearbook before the December 20th deadline!  

Attention Warrior Nation:  We live in one of the world's wealthiest nations. Yet 13.5 percent of people 
living in the united states live in poverty.  Please contribute to the thanksgiving food drive by bringing in 
unexpired food items to your homeroom to help those in need!  Please bring in non-perishable food 
items to your homeroom to help those who are in need.  Donations will be collected on Tuesday, 
November 26, and distributed to local food pantries just in time for the holiday season. 
 
Please join Scott Post, a student at DVHS, in collecting pop-tabs in efforts to raise  
money for the Ronald McDonald House Charities. A collection tin can be found in both DVHS faculty 
rooms. Larger collection buckets are located in 9/10 and 11/12 cafeterias. 
 

 
 
Attention Boys interested in lacrosse:  There will be out door workouts after school.  See Coach K in 
room A-9 any questions.  
 
Mock Trial will meet today until 6:00 PM in room R19. 
 
There will be boy’s volleyball open gym tonight in the DVMS gym from 6-8 PM. 

 

 
 Today’s Weather: 

45°  Mostly Sunny 
5-9 mph NW wind 

 

 

Today’s Statistics: 
Thursday, November 21, 2019 

Marking Period: 2 of 4 
Student Day: 61 of 180 

Snow Days Used: Not Yet 
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Winter Tryouts 
 

  

    

 

http://www.pikepa.org/employment.html  

http://www.dol.gov/ 

 
 
 In 1968, Sheri Schroeder was born the third child to Karen Schroeder, who lived beside the Love 
Canal chemical dump in the city of Niagara Falls, New York. It was the physical problems of her 

daughter at birth that prompted her mother to learn about the extent of the Love Canal 
environmental problem. A vigorous campaign brought it to the public's attention. Sheri was born with 

a heart that beat irregularly and had a hole in it, bone blockages of the nose, partial deafness, deformed ear 

exteriors, and a cleft palate. From about the late 1930s, the Hooker Company, manufacturer of 

pesticides, plasticizers, and caustic soda, used the abandoned canal to dump over 20,000 tons of 
toxic waste residues which leaked into local homes. 
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